Service Unit 90 Leader’s Meeting Minutes
October 7, 2015
FIRST PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH

7:300 PM
Team Meeting 7:00-7:30

Call to order:  Welcome, Pledge, and Promise

SUM’s Report:  Patty Smith (908) 619-0549 or fafsmith@verizon.net)
· SUM Kickoff Dinner – Patty is unable to attend this year so if you are interested in attending, please let her know. It is being held on 11/2/15 at Maskers Barn in Berkeley Heights at 6:30 pm.
· We would like to go back to bringing refreshments to our meetings.  The next meeting will be covered by the Daisy’s and so forth.

· Some future dates – 4/12/16 – Leader Appreciation Dinner; 6/5/16 – Gold Award Luncheon
· Ellie Mcguire received her Gold Award.
Minutes:  No minutes available since Patty forgot to have someone take minutes. (Sorry)
Field Service Representative Report:  Fatima Latif
· Please enter troop meeting information on Ebiz so when they convert to Sales Force council will be able to place girls easier.

· If you unsubscribed from enewsletter, you will get no emails from council so please resubscribe.
· Council is making changes in structure and staff roles (an eblast went out with that information).

· Council office will be closed on 10/26/15 and 10/27/15.

· Each troop needs to submit a Use of Facility form to Fatima before you can have your meetings.

Treasurer’s Report:  Mary McAdams

· 2015-2016 Budget was reviewed and approved.
· There is $6,698 in our account.
· The $5/girl service fee is due by 11/11/15.
Old Business:

Bake Sale at Festival
· We made $322 at the bake sale from the Boro Festival.

Plan of Work:  Patty
· The Program of Work will be forwarded under separate email.  If you would like to sign up for something, please let Patty know and we will update accordingly.

Team Reports:
Consultants:  Danielle, Linda, Fran, Marion
· Marion reported that we still need another adult for voting rights.  A younger girl, 14+, is welcome as well to get fresh, new ideas.  The annual meeting is scheduled for 3/12/16.  If you are interested, please contact Marion.

Registrar/Organizer:  Allyson, Nicole:  Registration and Troop placements
· We have 98 girls and 50 adults registered to date.

· There are 38 girls still not registered from last year.

· If you are not returning for the 2015-16 year, you need to fill out a disbanded form.

Outdoor Consultant:  Jennifer Speth
· We are starting to plan our camporee for next year (6/3-5/2016).  It’s the same camp but will have different programming.  If anyone has any suggestions, please forward your ideas to Mary McAdams.

Product Manager (NUT Sale):  Jana
· We have 16 troops selling nuts.  While the sale ends 10/25, you now have until 10/30/15 to enter in your troop orders.
Service Coordinator:  Tanya
· We will be planning events for the spring.
Fundraising:  Jen
· An email will be going out shortly to ask for volunteers to be on the 5K team.

Training Coordinator:  Cathy

New Business:


Fall Fun Night    Mary/Danielle
· 10/18/15; No age restriction


MADD (October 24, 2014):  Michelle Zignoli
· Flyer is on Scoutlander; RSVP by 10/18/15
· Looking into making meals for the volunteers who will be building a new home (details to follow)


Juliette Lowe’s Birthday/Daisy Days:  Patty
· 10/31/15 – 12:30-2:00 pm; wear costumes (flyer attached)
· New leader training at 12:30 pm

Other Business

Next Meeting is November 11, 2015
